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Dear parents and carers 

The Victorian Government has advised new arrangements for school education for Term 2, 2020. 

All children who can learn from home must learn from home. 

This course of action has been determined to help slow the spread of coronavirus (COVID-19), based 
on the advice of the Victorian Chief Health Officer. 

Our schools have been re-oriented to support learning from home. 

Principals and teachers have put in place plans to provide a learning from home program for all year 
levels. This includes provision by the Department of Education and Training through your school of 
laptops or tablets and network access, if required. 

In order to protect the health and safety of your children, your family, your teachers and the whole 
community, it is important that you follow the Victorian Government’s direction and keep your child 
learning at home this term. 

On-site school attendance is available as a last resort where parents and carers are not able to put in 
place arrangements to supervise children at home. Your school will have provided you with further 
information about this. 

Information for parents and carers to support you supervise your children at home can be found here: 
https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/department/Pages/coronavirus.aspx 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss your own circumstances, please talk to your school 
or phone the Department of Education and Training parents’ and carers’ hotline on 1800 338 663. 

Thank you for your cooperation and your support for our teachers, schools and community. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Jenny Atta 
Secretary 
Department of Education and Training 


